
EQUAL PAY 
RALLY 

Last December, the AMWU with the ACTU 
lodged applications under the new equal 
remuneration provisions. These applications 
represented the next step in the fight for equal 
pay. 

This Friday, the Industrial Relations Commission 
will determine whether the applications should be 
postponed for three months. If his will give the 
Federal Coalition time to repeal the provisions. 

At 9.30am on Friday 17 May 1996 
At the Australian Industrial Relations 

Commission 
80 William Street East Sydney 

Come and tell the Commission and the 
Coalition that continued pay 

discrimination against women will not be 
tolerated! 


